
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 3, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Sloppy Joe  
 Pizza Dippers    
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No Birthdays   
  

1. Attention Girls Volleyball: Reminder to return your jerseys to either Coach LaBud or 
Coach Olson by the end of the week. Go Tigers! 

 

2. Attention 8th Grade Students: If you haven’t done so already, please turn in your 
Gown/Medallion, and Great America forms with payment to the office. Both forms can 
be found in the office.  
 

3. Hey Gurrie! 
Don't forget that your pieces for the D105 Writing Festival are due to your 
English/Language Arts teacher by next Monday, April 8th. Check in with your ELA 
teachers with any questions. 
 

4. Reminder to all those interested in playing soccer you must have your forms turned in 
to coach Halper before our first practice Thursday. Tomorrow’s forecast is cold so please 
bring layers and dress for outside play. We will meet in the back fields after advisory in 
gym shoes and ready to run by 3:25. See the coaches if you have any questions.  
 

5. Reminder to all those on the underwater robotics stem club regional team we will head 
to the pool tomorrow with Ms. Kowynia to practice our new motors and prepare for the 
event. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions.  
 
 

 
 


